FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146
FAX: 901-873-2148

September 29, 2020

Dear Friend's in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus name. There isn't a lot to write about at this time. We stay close to home because of the virus that is still going around. On Sundays we are still having drive-in church. We are thankful that our pastor is able to preach to us in person on the outside.

We are able to listen to our favorite radio station BBN. Our day starts at 6:30 am with Dr. Blair. From then on through the morning it's a different preacher. We miss the times that we were able to go the nursing home and minister to the people there. Pray for our nation that we will obey the word of God and that God will have mercy upon us according to Second Chronicles 7:14. Since we stay at home a lot we are reading more. Our latest book was A Third Grade Dropout by Rick Rigsby.

In a few days I'll be 92 years of age. God has been so good to me. He also blessed me with a wife which the Bible says when you find a wife you find a good thing. Praise the Lord for His wonderful love to us.

Thank you for your prayers and support to us. May God bless you.

Love in Christ,

Lewis and Bonnie Browning

If you need to contact us, our phone numbers are:

(804) 745-8332 - Home

(423) 443-2453 - Cell